
Our Lady of Mercy Secondary School 

School statement on the use of Electronic Equipment 

The use of mobile/smart phones and all other electronic devices (except 
when authorised by teachers in a controlled environment such as using 
laptops or Chromebook, or where a student has reasonable 
accommodation for use of a digital device) is strictly forbidden. 

There are no exceptions to this rule change and there is no discussion to 
be had. If a parent wants to contact a student for any reason, they must 
use the correct channels of communication, i.e. through the school office. 

Students caught with any device will be sent home immediately for the 
remainder of the day. 


